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  5. Dal MOU and Chemical Waste Disposal  

 The MOU with Dal is signed and now in place. It’s been sent around to committee mem-
bers. L. Lucas is working with the Chemical Safety Manager at Dalhousie, Steve Beaton, to see 
if Saint Mary’s can be added as a pick-up site for Dalhousie’s chemical disposal 
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3$- Summary of Injury/Incident Reports for Faculty of Science  
   
Incident 

# 
Month  Incident Summary 

6477 October Contact with chemicals in lab. Student has splashing on long sleeves. 
Action taken"!4567)+!6&89:!86!85!6'%7&8'5!;8)6&!$5*!9'<=%+&85>!+?=+)8@
<+5&6!85!&A+!;7<+!A''*-!

6497 October Sliced skin off finger. Student using screwdriver to unscrew heating 
equipment. Action taken: #$7&8'5+*!&'!76+!=%8+)6!856&+$*!';!69)+B@
*)8C+)!5+?&!&8<+- 

6496 October Chemical spilled on lab coat. A student ran into another holding a 
breaker of chemicals. Action taken: D+C8+B!=)+C+5&8'5!*'97<+5&$@
&8'5!&'!)+*79+!)86:6- 
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,/-!Any other business 
 

S103 business 
 
The fume hood in S103 doesn’t have suction at times. V. Wadman suggested putting 


